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WILLIAM P. HOBBY
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

December 6, 1982

Dear Hector:

Thank you for your kind words of congratulations
on my re-election as Lieutenant Governor. I am
grateful for the opportunity to continue serving
the people of our State. I will work as I have in
the past to merit the confidence placed in me.

The challenges of the eighties present a formidable
charge to those of us in state government, and with
your help and continued interest, we will move
together toward resolving those issues.

It was kind of you to send the sample ballot and
the news article. You and the list of guests
included with your letter should be hearing from
the Inaugural Committee in a few weeks.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

-Biq
Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


